
 

Eastlakes Edition 
Term 1 Week 1 – 1st February 2019 

Welcome back! 

Welcome back to all our families who are with us again and to all 
our new families who are joining our school this year. We hope 
that everyone has had a relaxing and fun holiday. It’s great to see 
everyone back and look forward to an exciting year ahead at 
Eastlakes Public School.  

I would like to welcome back teachers who are re-joining 
Eastlakes PS this year. Welcome back to Ms Santopietro and Mrs 
Rose. Ms Santopietro will be working with 1KSC on Mondays & 
Tuesdays and Mrs Rose supporting students on Mondays. We 
look forward to having you work with our students and their 
families. I would like to extend a big welcome to Miss Harrison 
who is joining Eastlakes PS. Miss Harrison was successful 
through merit selection in obtaining the position of class teacher 
for the new Autism Support Class this year. We hope you enjoy 
your time here at Eastlakes PS working with and supporting our 
students.  

As we settle into the school year, more information will be sent to 
parents via letters, newsletter, the school app and website. Please 
check your child’s schoolbag regularly for paper copies of 
information. In our attempt to be a ‘greener school’, the fortnightly 
newsletter will be available via the school app or website for 
viewing. This significantly decreases the paper the school uses. It 
is recommended that you download and use the school app – 
Skoolbag. You can download this for free by searching Eastlakes 
Public School in your device’s app store. Lots of information is 
coming your way so stay tuned! 

This is a reminder that the school day starts at 9am and finishes 
at 3pm. Students are not to be at school prior to 8:30am. Students 
are to leave school promptly at 3pm. If you are unable to provide 
care for your child outside of school hours should enroll their child 
at SMOOSH Eastlakes (0431427176) which is located on the 
school site.  

 

Ms Vella – Relieving Principal  

 

  Term 1 Dates 

Week 2 
Mon   
4 Feb 

• 9am Morning 
Assembly 

• 9:30am 
Kindergarten First 
Day of School 

• 2:30pm 
Kindergarten Finish 
School 

Tues  
5 Feb 

• Kindy students 
9:00am- 2:30pm  

Weds  
6 Feb 

• Kindy students 
9:00am- 2:30pm 

Thurs  
7 Feb 

• Kindy students 
9:00am- 2:30pm 

Fri  
8 Feb 

• Kindy students 
9:00am- 2:30pm 

• 10:00am 3-6 
Swimmers at UNSW 
Pool 

• 2pm Yrs 1-6 
Assembly 

 

 

Ms Vella – Relieving Principal  

  

Eastlakes Public School 
Florence Ave, Eastlakes 2018 
Ph: 9667 3659  



 
 

Meet the school leaders 
 
At the end of last year the following students were selected by their peers as our school leaders for 2019 
as they were seen to possess fantastic leadership skills and capabilities. We wish them good luck in this 
year in their leadership role as they support the school community.  

School 
Captain 

 
Ezel 

School 
Captain 

 
Daniel 

Vice  
Captain 

 
Kimora 

Vice  
Captain 

 
Ratin 

School  
Leader 

 
Nanjiba 

School  
Leader 

 
Jake 

      
 

 
Summer School Uniform  
 
The school summer uniform is to be worn every 
day during term 1 and term 4. Wearing the school 
uniform promotes school pride and encourages the 
students to feel part of a cohesive and supportive 
community.  
 
Girls Summer School Uniform 

• Tunic with Peter Pan collar 

• White socks 

• Black leather shoes 

• Maroon jacket with school logo (for 
cooler days) 

 
Boys Summer School Uniform 

• Maroon shorts 

• White short sleeved shirt 

• White socks 

• Black leather shoes 

• Maroon jacket with school logo (for 
cooler days) 

The school uniform can be purchased at  
PSW 395 Anzac Parade, Kingsford. 
Phone: 02 9313 6003 

 

 
 

Free loaves of bread for our 
school community! 
 
Thank you to Baker’s Delight Eastgardens for 
providing free bread (2 block loaves per week) for 
our families the month of February. Next week 
each family will receive a VIP card so that they 
can redeem their bread at Baker’s Delight 
Eastgardens. 
A big thank you to all the staff at Baker’s Delight 
Eastgardens for supporting our school and their 
families.  
 

PBL 
 
As we begin the school year we also begin 
teaching students our school expectations 
through our positive behavior for learning 
wellbeing systems. PBL promotes student social, 
emotional and academic wellbeing through the 
systems and practices, and data we collect and 
embed. Remember at Eastlakes PS we are 
Respectful, Responsible Learners. Stay tuned 
each week for our PBL focus that we are working 
on.  

 

 
 

 
 

Thank you once again to MGM Properties at Mascot 
for your generous contribution to the student in years 
3-6 attending swimming lessons at UNSW swimming 
pool.  


